
Would you like to learn and be more informed about the prevention of COVID 19?  

 RISE will be offering an online safety prevention class on Monday, December 14th at 6pm.  
The training will be offered via Zoom on the following link:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84744401861 

 

We can assist with technology for any Child Care Provider that may need tech support.  

First time participants are eligible to receive a $50 gift card for attending the training.  

Don't miss out on this opportunity to attend and learn.  

 For more information call: (530)908-0489 

Esthela@riseinc.org 

Virtual: Technology Provided if needed  

Date: 12/14/2020  6:00 pm 
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